
Dear parents, 

So the Spring term comes to an end and we although it 

hasn’t been particularly long, we have packed a great 

deal into twelve weeks.  The children have definitely 

earned a break!  We would like to thank you for your 

support this term.  We appreciate all you do at home and 

the high level of support you have given to school events.    

Thank you to all of the teaching and support staff for 

their dedication and enthusiasm and for providing the 

children with many fantastic experiences this term.  We 

wish you all a joyous Easter and we look forward to   

seeing on Tuesday 23rd April. 

Pensarn 

Y6 have had an amazing time this week in Pensarn.  They 

have embraced all experiences and opportunities and I 

am sure they will remember it for many, many years to 

come.  Thank you to Mr Collier, Mrs Sant and Mr 

McAulay for accompanying them.  Please see our website 

for photos. 

Goodbyes 

Unfortunately, we have to say goodbye to Mrs Cross and 

Miss Hay who are leaving us today.  They have been    

brilliant members of our school team for three years 

and we will be sorry to see them go.  We wish them the 

very best for the future. 

We are currently looking to recruit support staff and 

further details can be found on school website.   

Church 

There are a number of special services at St Oswald’s 

for Holy Week. 

14th April 10:30am - Palm Sunday (with a real donkey!) 

19th April 1pm—Good Friday 

21st April 10:30am - Easter Sunday where there will be 

an egg rolling competition and prizes for the winners! 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Reception Trip 

Reception had a wonderful time at Peak Wildlife Park 

where they saw a range of different animals and even 

got to walk with penguins! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y1/2 Stay and Make 

Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who    

attended our Stay and Make session on Monday.  The 

animals looked fantastic! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Easter Holidays - 8th-22nd April 

Y2 Maths Test Trials - 23rd April 

Y5 Stay and Make - 24th April 

Y5 Class Assembly - 26th April 

St Luke’s Music Festival - 27th April  

Maths workshop for parents - Tues 30th April 

Y4 Residential - 1st-3rd May 

PTA meeting - 9th May 6pm 

Y2 Class Assembly - Friday 10th May 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 5th April 2019 


